
 

 

 

October 15, 2013 

 

Thomas O’Dell 

5754 S 1050 E 

South Ogden, Utah 84405 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This is a follow up letter to a meeting held with Mr. O’Dell on Tuesday, October 15, 2013.  The 

discussion centered on the Public Utility Easement between lots 411 and 412 in the Evergreen 

Park Subdivision No. 1.  Customer requested that Rocky Mountain Power agree to the removal 

of said easement between the two lots in exchange for a Public Utility Easement to be put into 

place for the existing power line as shown on plat.  This easement would be 10 feet in width and 

approximately 160 feet in length. 

 

Rocky Mountain Power agrees to this change on the property plat. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Karl Sewell 

Operations Manager 

Rocky Mountain Power 

1438 West 2550 South  

Ogden, Utah 84401 

 


